
June 15, 2020 COVID update: 

 

We are currently open shortened hours Monday through Thursday for emergencies 
and limited dental procedures.  As of June 15, we are doing routine cleaning 
appointments along with exams and x-rays for those who are due.   

What you need to know when entering our office: 

Must wear mask 
Fill out COVID questionnaire located in the waiting room 
Sanitize hands before and after appointment 
IF there is another patient in the waiting room, continue the 6-foot rule of 

social distancing 
If you do not have a scheduled appointment, call from outside the office and 

a team member will be out to help you 
 
The safety of you and our staff is FIRST PRIORITY.  FOR EXISTING 
PATIENTS, if you are not currently receiving updated emails and want to be 
added to our list, email us with name and email address to 
dentaloffice@rivardosmiles.com. 

 
If there are any questions or concerns, never hesitate to call the office at 724-327-
2272. 

We are in this together!! 
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